
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 
 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT 
 

DECISION ON AWARD OF A CONTRACT FOR A NEW TICKET BOOTH AT ABERDEEN 

HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Board Meeting Date: May 19, 2025 

Contract Number and Title: 
25-JHP-021 New Ticket Booth at Aberdeen High 

School 

 

Procurement Type: Invitation for Bid (IFB) 

# of Vendors Sent Bid Announcement: 7 

# of Bids Received: 10 

 

Term: One-Time Purchase 

Renewals: None 

 

Estimated Value of Contract $123,800.00 

Funding Source: Capital Projects Fund  

Department: Planning and Construction Department 

 

Description: 

• This contract is to provide a new ticket booth at Aberdeen High School. 

• A prefabricated ticket booth will be placed on a new concrete pad near the existing 

stadium entrance and is to include power, low voltage, heating and cooling. 

• This work will be done over the summer months and be completed prior to the start of 

school in August 2025.  

 

Recommended Award To: 

Hayes Construction Company Phoenix, MD 

 


